
From: HHS IEA (OS/IEA) <HHSIEA@hhs.gov>
To: HHS IEA (OS/IEA)HHSIEA@hhs.gov

Date: 12/18/2012 2:00:02 PM
Subject: OPM: Multi-State Plan Program Webinar - Wednesday December 19 at 2:30pm ET

Dear Colleague:

On December 5, 2012, the U.S. Office of Personnel Management (OPM) published a Notice of Proposed
Rulemaking (NPRM) to implement the Multi-State Plan Program (MSPP). These health insurance plans, known 
as Multi-State Plans (MSPs), will be among several health insurance options that will be offered on the 
Affordable Insurance Exchanges from which individuals and small employers will be able to choose.

OPM is hosting a webinar on Wednesday, December 19, 2012 at 2:30pm ET to provide an overview of
the NPRM.

To register for the webinar, visit http://opm.adobeconnect.com/mspp12132012/event/event_info.html.

To learn more about the MSPP, visit http://www.opm.gov/insure/mspp/index.asp#.

To read and comment on the NPRM, RIN: 3206-AM47, visit http://www.regulations.
gov/#!documentDetail;D=OPM_FRDOC_0001-0722.

Thank you,

Office of Intergovernmental and External Affairs
US Department of Health and Human Services
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